
 
 

 
MICHAELMAS 1 

 
MICHAELMAS 2 

 
LENT 1 

 
LENT 2 

 
TRINITY 1 

 
TRINITY 2 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 7 

Rotation 1– 
Foundations of Art 
(Analysis, 
observational drawing 
and colour theory)   

 

 

Optical illusion unit 

 

Rotation 1– 
Foundations of Art 
(Analysis, 
observational drawing 
and colour theory)   

 

 

Optical illusion unit 

 

Rotation 1– 
Foundations of Art 
(Analysis, 
observational 
drawing and 
colour theory)   

 

Optical illusion unit 

 

Rotation 2- Develop 
Ndebele artwork 
refining the use of 
colour and pattern.  

 

  

Ndebele unit 

Rotation 2- Develop 
Ndebele artwork 
refining the use of 
colour and pattern.  

 

 

Ndebele unit 

Rotation 2- Develop 
Ndebele artwork 
refining the use of 
colour and pattern.  

 

 

Ndebele unit 

 

      YEAR 8 

Rotation 1–  Advanced 
skills development 
through portraits  
  
 
 
 
Portraits 
 

Rotation 1–  Advanced 
skills development 
through portraits  

  

 

 

Portraits 

Rotation 1–  
Advanced skills 
development 
through portraits  

  

 

Portraits  

Rotation 2–  Advanced 
skills development, 
refining understanding 
of colour. 

 

 

Pop Art 

  

 

Rotation 2–  Advanced 
skills development, 
refining understanding 
of colour. 

 

 

Pop Art 

  

 

Rotation 2–  Advanced 
skills development, 
refining 
understanding of 
colour. 

 

Pop Art  

  

 

 

 

       YEAR 9 

Mastering advanced 
techniques through the 
unit of colour and 
pattern.  

 

Observational drawing 

 

Understand how to 
create a rotational 
design using symmetry 

  

 

Advanced skills 
development, 
refining 
understanding of 
artist analysis and 
movements 

  

 

Develop 
understanding of the 
impressionist 
movement 

Painting 
experimentation 

Complete and refine 
final outcome 

  

 

 

 

       YEAR 10 

Mastering advanced 
techniques through the 
unit of Architecture, 
featuring printmaking.  

 

Material 
experimentation, 
Water colour, ink and 
steralising fluid   

Introduction to 
print making, lino, 
etching and mono 
printing. 

Develop print making 
skills.  

Plan and complete 
extended outcome.   

Complete 
presentation in books. 
Portfolio sheets and 
annotations.  



 

 
 

 
MICHAELMAS 1 

 
MICHAELMAS 2 

 
LENT 1 

 
LENT 2 

 
TRINITY 1 

 
TRINITY 2 

Drawing techniques  

 

 

     YEAR 11 

Mastering advanced 
techniques through the 
unit of abstract texture 
focusing on painting 
techniques.  

  

 

Develop mark making, 
colour 
experimentation using 
own images and 
abstraction 
techniques.  

  

 

NEA EXAM–  
Refining skills and 
techniques from 
prior learning to 
inform 
independent 
exploration of 
exam topic.  

  

 

NEA EXAM–  Refining 
skills and techniques 
from prior learning to 
inform independent 
exploration of exam 
topic.  

  

 

  


